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As per our phone conversation attached is the photo of a bible that greeted me at the reception
area of your office as I was gathering documents for my many legal cases. I was Very
offended to be greeted by a Bible in a government office in a Government building as a non-
Christian member of the community who is being discriminated against.

I underStand bibles are still used by the legal system however this is not that kind of Bible in
my opinion.

I also Understand County employees also have a right to freedom of religion and I totally
support that however obviously this was not in a private work area but a public Area greeting
citizens.

Thank you,
Jenice Gutierrez
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